[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for indicating your interest in supporting the effort against a bigbox/Costco on the Black Mountain Ranch Southern site owned by PUSD. Please MARK YOUR CALENDAR for our Walk the Neighborhood event on February 20. On this day we are asking community representatives to walk their neighborhood educating their neighbors on the latest developments in PUSD’s plan to sign a lease with Costco without going through the proper education code mandated steps.  

We need to rely on you to:

1. Spread the word for the Feb 20 effort – do you have a neighborhood email list? 
e-Bulletin board?
2. Gather a reliable group to split up and walk your neighborhood
3. Be prepared to ask for and receive donations (cks payable to POCN)
4. Print the black and white educational handout we will email you
5. Report back to us any feedback on the day

You can go out anytime that works best for you.  It is our hope and intention to educate the greatest group of residents in the surrounding community that we can.  We cannot stand for PUSD lack of transparency in a land deal that could forever change the community.

Thanks for volunteering!
